
October 4, 2024 

  

MCPHD announces meetings to share community funding opportunities to be awarded as a part of its 

Health First Indiana funding 

  

The Marion County Public Health Department is allocating up to $10 million of its Health First Indiana 

(HFI) funding in 2025 to award grants to community groups who provide programming that addresses 

core public health services identified in the HFI statewide initiative. 

The next two public meetings to present information to the community and answer questions about the 

grant funding and application opportunity are scheduled for the following times and locations: 

  

Monday, October 7 

Indiana Interchurch Center 

1100 West 42nd Street, Indianapolis (1st Floor Dining Room) 

10 a.m.-Noon 

  

Friday, October 11 

Kiskeya Cultural Complex 

4330 N. Post Road, Indianapolis 

2-4 p.m. 

  

The grant application cycle begins on October 15, 2024. The application deadline for grant funding is 

November 18, 2024. Grants will be awarded on December 16, 2024. 

  

Funding is for a 12-month period beginning January 2025. The four funding levels are: 

  

1. Less than $25,000 

2. $25,000-$75,000 

3. $75,000-$300,000 

4. $300,000 and above 

Details about the funding that Marion County is receiving as part of Health First Indiana is available 

at https://www.in.gov/healthfirstindiana/your-community-info/. 

  

https://www.in.gov/healthfirstindiana/your-community-info/


Information about Health First Indiana, including the core public health services, is available from the 

Indiana Department of Health at https://www.in.gov/healthfirstindiana/. 

 

https://www.in.gov/healthfirstindiana/

